
Optional limited on-site supervision and support does NOT refer to to the 

resumption of in-person instruction.  In-person instruction is scheduled to 

begin after fall break.  

 

Dear Chandler Unified School District parents and families, 

In accordance with Governor Ducey’s Executive Order 2020-51, Chandler 

Unified School District will provide all families with an opportunity for 

on-site learning and support starting August 17th.  Detailed information is 

provided on your home school’s website. 

General Information: 

● All CUSD school sites will be open for on-site learning and 

support Monday - Friday during standard school hours. 

● Supervision and support will be provided for online coursework; 

no direct instruction will be provided. 

● Students may access CUSD guest Wifi and are encouraged to 

bring a CUSD issued device or personal device. 

● Enrollment at each site is capped when capacity is reached. 

● Transportation is not provided. 

● Face coverings are required and social distancing is enforced. 

● Enhanced sanitation procedures will be implemented. 

● Chandler Online Academy students may attend their home 

school for on-site learning opportunities. 

● All families will receive detailed information and 

registration instructions from their currently enrolled 

school. 

Parent Acknowledgement Form: 

Click here for the ​CUSD COVID-19 Parent Acknowledgement Form​. 
Parents are asked to print, sign and present the COVID-19 parent 

acknowledgment form on their first day on-site.  CUSD COVID-19 

Parent Acknowledgment Forms will also be available in-person at your 

school site upon request.  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/cUj4BAdO5VwxLf4y15vgVQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhFY1YP0SVaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY3VzZDgwLmNvbS9jbXMvbGliL0FaMDEwMDExNzUvQ2VudHJpY2l0eS9Eb21haW4vMTE0MTEvQ1VTRCUyMENPVklELTE5JTIwUGFyZW50YWwlMjBBY2tub3dsZWRnZW1lbnQlMjBhbmQlMjBEaXNjbG9zdXJlJTIwMm5kJTIwRWRpdGlvbi5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBI2Fk0X9U3DQpSG0ZSQU5LTElOLk1JQ0hBRUxAY3VzZDgwLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~


#MaskUpAZ 

To ensure that every Arizonan does their part to stop the spread of 

COVID-19, the Arizona Department of Administration (ADOA) and the 

Arizona Department of Health Services (ADHS) expanded their 

#MaskUpAZ program to students and school staff. All students and 

school staff in Arizona can order 5 washable, reusable cloth face 

masks today.  Click here to ​request your free cloth face masks​.  

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ADkNvahdsFyFe481lSMD_Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhFY1YP0SDaHR0cHM6Ly9hemRocy5nb3YvcHJlcGFyZWRuZXNzL2VwaWRlbWlvbG9neS1kaXNlYXNlLWNvbnRyb2wvaW5mZWN0aW91cy1kaXNlYXNlLWVwaWRlbWlvbG9neS9pbmRleC5waHAjbm92ZWwtY29yb25hdmlydXMtb3JkZXItbWFza3NXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBI2Fk0X9U3DQpSG0ZSQU5LTElOLk1JQ0hBRUxAY3VzZDgwLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~

